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18th January 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

NEU Strike Action 

We are writing to inform you of the dates that may affect our schools, following the national 
news this week regarding the National Education Union (NEU) members voting to strike.  
 
All reasonable steps will be taken to remain open for as many pupils as possible, which will 
depend upon the number of staff we have in school on those days, ensuring that we have 
sufficient staff to keep all children safe and ensure adequate supervision throughout the day 
which will also include lunchtimes.  The dates that affect our schools are as follows: 
 

• 1 February: All schools in England and Wales 
• 2 March: South-east and south-west England, and London 

• 15 and 16 March: All schools in England and Wales 

Please be aware that whilst we always try to ensure Oaklands schools are open or closed on 
the same dates for our families, this strike action may affect each of our schools differently, 
depending upon staffing. 
 
At this stage we do not have sufficient information to confirm specific arrangements, but we 
will provide further details with as much notice as possible.   
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

                                     
Mrs H West       Miss E Weston    
Headteacher     Acting Headteacher  
Oaklands Junior School   Oaklands Infant School  


